

NYC Reading Center & Headquarters New Jersey Chapter

114 East 39th St., Ground Floor PO Box 36 New York, NY 10016-0958 Middletown, NJ 07748

212-716-9757 732-747-6144

Fax 212-685-3723 | denise@pajamaprogram org

December 18, 2016

New Jersey Law Librarians Association Karen Brunner Community Service Committee

Dear Karen & Committee Members,

Thank you for your wonderful donation of 33 pairs of pajamas, 19 new books and \$25 to Pajama Program. Your generosity is helping us grow every year, and we would not be able to reach, comfort and love as many children without your kindness and compassion.

Now that we have met our One Million Good Nights goal, the bar is set higher so that we may be able to continuously gain momentum with our very long "Needs Pajamas & Books" wait list.

Pajama Program knows that a loving good night leads to better days for all children, no matter how dire their circumstances. That is why we promote a caring and supportive bedtime by giving at-risk children the magical gifts of warm, new pajamas and an enchanting storybook, letting them fall asleep with hope in their hearts for tomorrow. Because good nights become good days.

On behalf of the children served by the NJ Pajama Program, we thank you for caring.

Sincerely,

Denise Violand

New Jersey Chapter President

enise Violane

Pajama Program did not provide any goods or services concerning this gift. Please retain this receipt for tax purposes.



